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Librarian/Assistant Professor Adam Olsen was awarded a grant of $9,310 from the State Library of
North Carolina to purchase equipment and conduct a Library Space Usability Study. Data gathered from
this study will help the library create more usable physical spaces.

Dean Chuck Thomas was awarded a “Bright Ideas” grant of $11,301 by the State Library of North
Carolina, to explore expanding Hunter Library’s Virtual Reality (VR) Lab into a library-based hub for
student gaming, esports, and VR. Grant funds will be used in FY2023 to purchase equipment and
furnishings for the lab, gaming software, and to convene focus groups with students on how best to
configure the space and market it to WCU students. This project will be conducted in partnership with
Intramural Sports and the “Whee Game” student gaming club.
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